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New release Notice  
Cable gland CAPCON for φ17mm entry hole G3/8 thread added 

 

Dear Customer, 
 
We are pleased to introduce the new models added to the lineup of our cable gland “CAPCON 
OA-W series”.  
We hope your patronage to these new products as well as the exiting lineup. 
 
Thank you for your continued business in the future. 
 

1. Models launched 
 

               CAPCON  OA-W series 
               for entry hole 17mm, G3/8 thread 
               60 models of Singular, Multiple and Slit types  

    . 

2. Release date  
Tuesday, October 17, 2023 

 

 

 
3. Others 

For further details, please contact us at info-cs@ohm.co.jp. 
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